
Friday 25th May 2018        King Henry VIII Preparatory School            Academic Year 2017-2018                            Issue 28 

NURSERY NEWS 
 
We had a fantastic end to last 
week. The Royal Wedding 
Celebrations were a huge suc-
cess and all children had an 
amazing time. The children 
began the celebrations by 
making crowns to wear to the 
occasion and they also made 
some union jack flags. The children enjoyed a whole 
school picnic lunch on the field with a fantastic choice 
of food, then a special visit from the ice cream van 
where they had their choice of an ice cream or lolly. 
Special activities and music were also a hit. It was an 
amazing afternoon! Congratulations to Prince Harry and 
Meghan Markle on their special day! 

 
Another fantastic end to last week 
and a huge surprise for the children 
and staff was the discovery of a nest 
with baby birds inside. Nursery 
found that Robins had nested inside 
our large planting tyres where we 
had planted bulbs last year, culmi-
nating in beautiful flowers this 

Spring. The birds chose our special planters to build 
their nest and produce their fantastic little family! 

 
Umberslade Farm 
The big event in Nursery this week 
has been our visit to Umberslade 
Farm which has been a fantastic 
end to this half term.  
The children saw a wide range of 
animals, large and small, and 
learnt all about life on the farm. 
They learnt a range of interesting 

and amazing facts about the animals, such as, what 
they are fed and the food products we get from them. 
The children fed some of the animals such as the goats, 
chickens, and the highlight for most of them was feed-
ing the lambs their milk! The tractor ride was also a hit 
with the children and it was a fantastic day all round! 
The children had an amazing time and we are all so 
proud of them!  
 
We would like to say a huge thank you to our parent 
helpers who were all fantastic at helping the day run 
smoothly and making it such an enjoyable experience 
for the children. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Summer Show 
Parents should have all received letters regarding our 
forthcoming Summer Show ôThereõs a Sunflower in 
my Supperõ. Please return reply slips for ticket re-
quirements back to us at Nursery. Tickets will then 
be allocated after half term. Unfortunately we can 
only allocate 2 tickets per child, due to space capaci-
ty and health and safety reasons. Parents can either 
select one ticket for each performance or two tickets 
for one performance. Thank you.  
     
 
The children can now enjoy a well-deserved week of 
rest. We look forward to welcoming them back for 
their last half term of the year on Monday 4th June. 
Sun hats are needed each day please as the weather 
is becoming warmer and the children do play outside. 
Please apply an all-day sun cream before sending the 
children in to school every day and please send in sun 
cream that they can re-apply during the day if need-
ed. 
 
We hope you all have a fantastic and restful half 
term.  Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
 
The Nursery Team 

 
 
 
RECEPTION NEWS 
 
What a sunny and lovely week it has been 
and especially on the back of such a good 
weekend.  Be it football or Royal Wedding, 
the children certainly enjoyed themselves and many 
have said they loved watching the wedding!  As prom-
ised, here are few photos from our celebrations! 

This week the children have been looking at 1 more 
and 1 less in Maths and one activity involved playing 
Bingo. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Early Years Newsletter 



In English the children wrote invitations to a partyéthe 
Goats were trying to make friends with the Troll. The 
children had great venues for their partiesé fields, Pur-
ple Planet and Jam Jam Boomerang to name a few! 
 
As they have continued looking at the traditional tale 
Three Billy Goats Gruff, the children have loved making 
their own bridges to cross rivers!  Fantastic for their col-
laborative play, construction and problem solving skills 
and for their imaginative role play.  All of these make up 
some of the Early Learning Goals. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Three Billy Goats Gruff would not be the story it is with-
out the horrible troll, so the children have also loved 
making their own using Playdoh. 

 

 

 

 

 

We wish you all a restful and sun-filled week off! 
 
The children have earned a rest, we will see you in June! 
 

 

 


